
  

 
                                  
                                          
       

                              
            
                                        
                                    
   

 
      
     
       
     

 
 
 

Hannigan, Edith@BOF 

From: Leah Vasquez <leahvasquez@cox.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 9:33 AM
To: Public Comments@BOF 
Subject: APPROVAL OF THIS EMAIL FROM THE LAGUNA BEACH BEUTIFICATION COUCIL 

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution. 

In response to receiving this important notice, I reiterate support to disperse this valuable information supporting 
native habitats and to stop the assault on native vegetation as well introduce non‐native species in the name of fire 
mitigation and public safety. 
The Laguna Beach Beautification Council brings information on local /endemic habitats and environmental concerns to 
the public through its speaker program. 
We are open to suggestions and welcome suggestions for speakers to consider for 2020 addressing the critical need to 
plant, preserve and cultivate native flora and fauna instead of preemptive hillsides and canyon clearing of remaining 
native species. 

With great appreciation, 
Leah Vasquez, President 
Laguna Beach Beautification Council 
Contact: (949) 494‐5787 
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